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Construction Moving Along at the Hampton Inn & Suites- Fort Mill 

 
 (Fort Mill, S.C.) January 16, 2015- Construction of the new Hampton Inn & Suites in Fort 

Mill S.C. is moving along at a great pace.  The exterior brickwork is almost done, the interior 

metal stud walls are all all up and most of the interior drywall/sheetrock are up. 

  Guestrooms are starting to look like guestrooms! The hotel will have 102 rooms on six 

floors, a combination of king; queen and king studio suites will be available. The main floor will 

feature a large breakfast area that features an oversized community table and a combination of 

soft seating arrangements and tables. Also, on the main floor there will be an Executive 

Boardroom, Jump Start Fitness Room, a large meeting room, guest laundry services and the 

Hampton Inn Suite Shop. 

 

  This upcoming week the exterior safety barriers will go up on the back side of the hotel 

as construction begins on the outdoor pool and patio area. 

 

   Room reservations are now being accepted for weddings, reunions, sports teams, 

corporate retreats and business events and even holiday activities by calling the Director of 

Sales, Lynn Peppler at 803-493-3639. 

 

 

 

 


